

2017 Player Request Criteria

To be considered when completing the 2017 Player Request Form.

- 1. Requests must be submitted by completing the 2017 Player Request Form.
- 2. Requests must be submitted at least 4 weeks in advance of the date of the event.
- 3. Submission of a request does not guarantee a Sydney Swans player appearance.
- 4. Requests must include information regarding the role of the Sydney Swans player at the event (e.g. to sign autographs, present awards, etc.).
- 5. No personal requests will be considered (e.g. to attend birthday parties or similar personal gatherings, etc.).
- 6. Event location must not exceed 30 minutes driving time (where departure point is the Sydney Cricket Ground).
- 7. Sydney Swans players are unable to participate in sporting events.
- 8. The Sydney Swans may request or arrange for a media presence at the event where Sydney Swans players are in attendance.
- 9. Requests will be considered for events between February and August 2017.
- 10. Requests should only be submitted once.